5-H

Board Report
March 1, 2004
Page 1 of 6

POLICY 1.094

5-H I recommend the Board approve the proposed new Policy 1.094, to be entitled
“Finance Committee.”

[Contact: Leanne Evans, 434-8142.]

Development CONSENT ITEM

This proposed new policy is based on an update to the existing
"Investment Committee Charter" (dated 4/12/99), to govern the
Finance Committee as an advisory committee to the Board.

This Policy is similar to the recently-adopted Audit Committee Policy
and CORC Paolicy.

The Finance Committee reviewed the proposed Policy on February 28,

2003 and December 5, 2003 and endorsed its development and
adoption by the School Board.
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Legal Signoff:

The Legal Department has reviewed proposed Policy 1.094 and finds it legally sufficient
for development by the Board.

Attorney Date



